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Phonics Workshop 
 

A Phonics Workshop will be held on 

Thursday 2nd May 1.30pm in the Infant 

Hall. This is solely for parents of children in 

Y1. Mrs Mullock will lead the workshops.  The 

workshops will be split into two halves.  The 

first half will focus on information for 

parents on phonics strategies.  In the second 

part you will have the opportunity to work 

with your child in a practical session. 

Y2 
 

During the month of May, end of KS1 

assessments will be carried out with Y2 

children. It is most important during this time 

that children have a healthy breakfast, are 

punctual and have good attendance. 
 

Acorn Farm 

 
On Wednesday 1st  May, Acorn Farm are 

coming to visit our nursery. If your child has 

any known allergies to animals then please 

make sure you sign the reply slip and return it 

to school.  

 

 
 

LifeSavers 

 
A new savings club for children will be 

starting in our school soon. Savings clubs 

give pupils practical experience of 

handling money, helping to establish a 

savings habit and other good financial 

habits from an early age. This is an 

exciting opportunity and we are looking 

forward to the big launch. We are 

holding a coffee morning on Tuesday 

30th April at 9.00am. This is a meeting 

with Lisa Best from LifeSavers to give 

you information about the Savings Club 

and our local Credit Union. 

 

Welcome Back 

 
We hope you all enjoyed your Easter break 

and are looking forward to the new term. The 

topics for this term are as follows: 

 

N     Farm 

R     Up Up and Away 

Y1    Africa 

Y2   Changes 

 

P.E. Kits 

 
P.E. kits should now be washed and returned  

back to school. Please ensure items are 

clearly labelled. Thank you 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday 

 

Tuesday      LifeSavers Coffee Morning 

                      Junior Hall 9.00am 

                       

Wednesday   Acorn Farm - Nursery 

    

Thursday     Phonics Workshop 

                      1.30pm Infant Hall 

 

Friday        Biscuit Day – RD to bring  

                      biscuits     

 

                      Athletics Club 3-4pm 

 

                       

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    93% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      85% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   88% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     94% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     84% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    83% 

 

Unfortunately a disappointing week 

with no classes in green 
 

Overall Attendance 

85% 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 

 

School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB 

 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

3.00-5.30PM 

 

 
 

 

 

Y2 Parent Information Meeting 

 
Thank you to those parents who attended the 

KS1 assessment information meeting on 

Thursday. We hope you found it helpful. 

Upcoming Events 

 
 

Mon     6  May     Bank Holiday (school closed) 

 

Tue      7 May      Jam Tart Sale 

 

Wed    8  May      Jam Tart Sale 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

 
Extra Curricular Clubs will start on Monday 

13th May.  A letter with further details will be 

sent home next week. Reception children will 

be included for Summer term. 

 

Milk Money 
 

Milk money is still outstanding for Autumn 

and Spring term.  If your child is eligible to 

pay then letters detailing the amounts have 

been sent home.  

 
 


